Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Northeast Florida Regional Planning Council
Request for Proposal

The Northeast Florida Regional Planning Council has issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) for Commercial Real Estate Broker Services. Proposals must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. on April 28, 2015. To obtain a copy of the RFP, you may contact Donna Starling via email at dstarling@nefrc.org. In addition, a copy may be obtained from our website at www.nefrc.org.
